
 

   Non Vat Registration Statement 2021 

VAT – The governors discussed the need for the school to be registered for VAT. It was felt that as 

the school only has one letting, Inkspots and that we do not have any further lettings/income that 

the school would not benefit or be legally required to be VAT registered. The school does claim VAT 

back via WB. It was agreed that this should be reviewed annually and minuted by the FGB incase 

circumstances change. 


